
 

12 November 2012 

Internships found 

 
The current impasse regarding internships for international students in 2013 received a welcome 
boost last week with the announcement of 116 new intern posts in WA, ACT, NT and Queensland. 
 
See the following links for announcements, media and details. 

Ministerial Press Releases 

The Sydney Morning Herald, 10 November 2012 

Response from affected students 

http://healthmedia.createsend1.com/t/ViewEmail/r/31BEEF86457EF9A4/BA15941CC9B00B1C9A8E73400EDACAB4
https://www.smh.com.au/politics/federal/funding-feud-threatens-interns-hospital-placements-20121109-2938s.html
http://interncrisis.org/campaignupdates/announcement-116-new-internship-places-found-66-still-needed/

